
 

***************NOTICE************* 

FOR 

THE LAC DU FLAMBEAU RESERVATION 

MASK MANDATE CHANGES - EFFECTIVE 

WEDNESDAY-JUNE 16,2021. 

THE TRIBAL COUNCIL AMENDED PREVIOUS RESOLUTION 325(20) 

REQUIRING MASK USAGE THROUGHOUT THE RESERVATION TO 

ONLY BEING REQUIRED IN CERTAIN FACILITIES SUCH AS HEALTH 

CARE OR THOSE FACILITIES THAT STILL WARRANT THE USE. THOSE 

FACILITIES WILL PROVIDE SIGNAGE AT THEIR SITES. SOME 

FACILITIES OR BUILDINGS WILL REMAIN RESTRICTED. 

EVEN THOUGH THE MASK MANDATE HAS BEEN AMENDED WE 

STILL STRONGLY ENCOURAGE THE USE OF MASKS, WASHING 

YOUR HANDS AND SOCIAL DISTANCING. 

VACCINATIONS ARE STILL AVAILABLE CONTACT PCHC-715-588-

3371. 

IF YOU HAVE ANY QUESTIONS PLEASE CONTACT DAN THOMPSON, 

Tribal Emergency Management @715-588-4277. 
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